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I-40 Reconstruction at Coors 
Minor Lane Shift at Westbound to North Coors Off Ramp 

 
 
 
Albuquerque - The New Mexico Department of Transportation will be working on the WB to N Coors 
Off Ramp between Sunday, June 21 and Monday, June 22. Lanes near the ramp will see a minor shift but 
will remain open. Motorists are urged to proceed the work zone with caution, observe traffic control 
signage and reduced speed limits. 
 
For more information and updates on the project, visit http://coorsi40.nmroads.com.  
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